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Employees of the Implementation Unit of Real Estate Registration Project in Federation of Bosnia and
Herzegovina- Mr. Nedžad Pašalić Head of the Implementation Unit, Mr. Muris Ajanović consultant for
cadastre and Mrs. Slađana Lozančić consultant for land administration, visited Municipal Court in Živinice
on 17 October 2018. On the meeting were representatives of the Court and Municipality of Živinice, and
representatives of Court and Municipality of Kalesija.

During the meeting was presented current state of the Real Estate Registration Project activities in
cadastral municipalities covered by project, from the jurisdiction of the land registers of both courts and
from both municipalities, and then future activities and dynamic of the project activities were agreed.
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